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24.04.15 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

May I take this opportunity to thank all the parents and carers who attended our previous SEND (special 

educational needs and disabilities) afternoons. It was lovely to see you all again and we look forward to 

welcoming you to our next meeting.   

We really appreciate and value your contributions and that is why we want to continue to offer you regular 

opportunities to review your child’s individual targets, share ideas with us and express your views on the 

provision that is in place in school for children with additional needs.  

So, we would like to invite you to this half term’s drop in session which will be held on Thursday 21st April 

from 2pm until 5pm.  

We have enclosed a copy of your child’s IEP for this half term for you to discuss and review with us during 

the afternoon. If you have any questions you need answering before then, please contact the school office 

and I can make an appointment with you.  

We are really looking forward to seeing you on 21st May. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

 

Jane Traore (Inclusion Manager/SENCO) 
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